
Welcome to Alachua County Schools.  We look forward to working with you and your 
children.  Below you will find information about enrolling your child in our schools.   
 
To enroll your child in our schools for the first time, you will begin the process at the 
zoned school.  You may go to your zoned school at any time during the school’s regular 
hours.  Schools are open during the summer, Mondays through Thursdays.  If you do not 
know which school is the zoned school, the Zoning Office at the School Board of Alachua 
County can help you identify your child’s school.  Please contact the office at (352) 955-
7700.   
 
When enrolling your child at the school, you will need to provide the following 
paperwork: 

 Two documents showing proof of residence such as a rental or lease 
agreement, electric bill, or property tax bill. 

 Health records which include a physical and immunization record.  
Florida law requires certain immunizations for school entry depending 
on your child’s age.  The school nurse can help review your child’s 
immunization record and transfer the information to the Florida form.  If 
you do not have an immunization record, the school nurse can assist 
you. 

 School records from your child’s previous school or the name and 
address of your child’s previous school.  

 A document showing your child’s name and age such as a birth 
certificate.  If you do not have a copy of the birth certificate, the school 
can accept other documents such as an insurance policy or Baptismal 
certificate. 

If you need more information or help, you may contact the district’s ESOL Family 
Liaison Specialists Kamil Leavitt or Gloria Schwartz at 955-6707 ext. 5492.    The 
ESOL Family Liaison Specialists can also provide language assistance to limited 
English proficient parents to help in identifying zoned schools and enrollment into 
the zoned school.   
 
Additional information about the program for students who are eligible for support for 
English proficiency is provided in our ESOL brochure.    
 
To access information in Spanish about the Alachua County School, click on the image of 
the globe at the top right of the home page. This will convert the pages to Spanish. The 
Alachua County School website is www.sbac.edu.  
 
Welcome to our school.   
 
 
 


